
From: Libby Garvey <Lgarvey@arlingtonva.us> 

Date: Sun, Jan 24, 2021 at 7:56 PM 

Subject: RE: ASF December 12 Public Comments to the Board by Charles Henkin 

To: ASF Virginia <asf.virginia@gmail.com> 

Cc: Catherine Kiami-O'Malley <comalley@arlingtonva.us> 

  

Dear Mr. Henkin: 

 Happy new year!  It has come to my attention that we never responded to your 

email from Dec 17 (below).  Apologies!  All Board members did receive a copy of 

your correspondence.  A lot certainly has happened since then.  I hope you are 

staying well. 

Thank you for clarifying the points of concern that ASF has regarding the Missing 

Middle initiative.  We will keep these in mind as we continue our Missing Middle 

study.  We have several listening sessions coming up throughout the County.  The 

first will be this coming Wednesday January 27.  I’m sure you are familiar with 

our webpage.  The times and dates of the listening sessions are 

there  https://housing.arlingtonva.us/missingmiddle/ 

I know ASF has long urged us to engage Tischler Bise to do a modeling study in 

order to further inform our decision processes for approving new development.  If 

you were at the Civ Fed meeting with us on January 4, you heard that we are about 

to engage them to work with us.  I’m sure we will all be very interested to hear 

their analysis and the impact tools they will recommend using. 

Again, my apologies for letting this response slip.        

Sincerely,  Libby    

  

Libby Garvey 

Member 

Arlington County Board 

2100 Clarendon Blvd. Suite 300 

Arlington, VA 22201 

mailto:Lgarvey@arlingtonva.us
mailto:asf.virginia@gmail.com
mailto:comalley@arlingtonva.us
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhousing.arlingtonva.us%2Fmissingmiddle%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLgarvey%40arlingtonva.us%7C926392321d804dbf05c708d8be43f56d%7C803548041fdf428e9f5f5091e994cf54%7C0%7C0%7C637468546379279118%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=kyDvH%2B8BdhA2jpA61fbc8w07RLusUKpnoEL08onhk8M%3D&reserved=0

